Citizens' groups contribute to improving safety
Wednesday, 18 March 2015 20:04

This morning in the plenary hall of the Formentera Council the FiC president met with
representatives from local citizens' groups to probe them on the issues they consider important
regarding safety on the island.

The president vowed to make the groups' input heard at the upcoming meeting of the Junta
Local de Seguretat (local safety junta). Organisers of the 26 March encounter have also
pledged to discuss planning for the approaching 2015 summer season.

The majority of issues voiced by attendees of the morning meeting were robberies, safety
around schools and the permanent local presence of Guardia Civil traffic agents.

Other points of concern were certain dangerous stretches of the main local highway and smaller
asphalted thoroughfares — the segment of road in front of El Mirador in La Mola when motorists
stop to take photos was cited together with el cami vell de La Mola between the football pitch
and the town of Sant Francesc when practice lets out. Representatives of farmers groups
lauded the recent drop in dog attacks on livestock while highlighting the importance of continued
vigilance.




